
INDEPENDENT REGULATORY BOARD FOR AUDITORS 

COMMITTEE FOR AUDITING STANDARDS 

 

Invitation to the IRBA/CFAS Webinar on Audit in an Uncertain Environment 

 

Johannesburg / 1 October 2021 

 

The IRBA and its Committee for Auditing Standards (CFAS) invite registered auditors and other 

interest parties to a webinar on Audit in an Uncertain Environment. 

The objective of this event is to reflect and share experiences on the impact of the ongoing 

pandemic and the recent social unrest on audits, audit firms, their clients, and their personnel. 

The keynote address will be delivered by the Chairman of the International Ethics Standard 

Board for Accountants, Prof Stavros Thomadakis. There will also be two panel discussions, 

involving local experts and practitioners, that will focus on Audit Quality and Risk Management as 

well as People and Remote Working. 

Attendees will have the opportunity to pose questions to the panellists, in addition to making 

comments. 

Who Should Attend? 

Registered auditors in public practice and any other interested parties are encouraged to attend 

this webinar. Please register in advance for the event, as per the registration details below. 

Webcast Details 

Date:    13 October 2021 

Time:    14h00-16h00 

Registration link:  Click this link to register 

Platform:   Microsoft Teams 

 

For any enquiries, please contact Thandeka Sithole at Csithole@irba.co.za or (087) 940-8865. 

 

 

Imran Vanker 

Director: Standards 

 

About the IRBA 

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and 

international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted by 

registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes. 

https://teams.microsoft.com/registration/nOnG0hqibku-hRH2zLPX4A,Nku_BpaKvEGfFeOv_uN2Wg,IHKb_oKlKkKz21yX5PIs7Q,4-dOI5QZGkCzAjgslRQP3w,w-sAVQhOu0C1dbK3Zqfc4Q,YzHo0nh5WEuvbw1cuinnTw?mode=read&tenantId=d2c6e99c-a21a-4b6e-be85-11f6ccb3d7e0
mailto:Csithole@irba.co.za


The statutory responsibilities of the CFAS are to assist the IRBA to develop, maintain, adopt, issue or 

prescribe auditing pronouncements; to consider relevant international changes by monitoring developments 

by other auditing standard-setting bodies and sharing information where requested; and to promote and 

ensure the relevance of auditing pronouncements. 

 


